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STAR OF THE WEEK 
 
 
 

                                     Reid 
 
 
 
 

For being a ‘Go for it Gorilla’ during 
Sports Day! 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from Early Years 

 

It has been another busy week for us in Early 
Years as we are preparing for the end of term. 

We had a fantastic Sports Day, where the 
children did their very best and showed great 
team spirit! Thank you to those of you that took 
the time to attend. We are pleased that the 
weather stayed kind to us. 

Also this week, during choosing time, we have 
noticed that the children have been 
independently recreating Tamworth Castle in 
the construction area. We have seen some 
wonderful, imaginative creations and the 
children have enjoyed telling us about what 
they have built.  

Outside, we got the tricycles out and the 
children got the opportunity to test out the new 
road markings in the playground. They were so 
excited to use our new outdoor area! 

We have also been doing some super maths 
and writing to put in our records of 
achievement. The children are so proud of 
what they have achieved this year. Well done 
everybody! 

Today, children will be bringing home any 
forest clothes or PE kits that are at school, so 
look out for those. Thank you for your 
continued support. 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Dates for Diary: 
 
 Friday 19th July  
 
Last day of term – Leaver’s Assembly for Year 6 
children 9.30am. 
 
School finishes at the normal time. 
 

 
 Little Princess Trust 

 

Penelope has donated 9 inches of her hair to the 

Little Princess Trust this week, she is so happy and 

proud of herself and we are too – well done 

Penelope. 
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